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-APR13 1989

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine resident inspectors' safety inspection conducted
by Messrs. R. L. Higgins, A. D. Morrongiello, J. H. Neisler and D. E. Jones
of this office, and by Mr. T. M. Ross of the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation from NRC Headquarters, on February 5 through April 1,1989, of
activities at Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2 authorized
by NRC Operating Licenses No. OPR-29 and No. DPR-30, and to the discussion
of our findings with Mr. R. Bax at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violation of NRC requirements was noted during this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concernir.g this inspection.

Sincerely,
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DR ADDCK 0500 4 ppa AG A/m
Eileen M. McKenna, Acting Chief '

Reactor Projects Branch 1

Enclosure: Inspection Reports
| No. 50-254/89004(DRP);
'

No. 50-265/89004(DRP)

| See Attached Distribution

) gn

%II e - i1
I RIII

Jonas jp ar e Mc enna

y/n./ n/n- *

L_____--- --- --



.

'
,

.

:.. .

. . .

. ,

, . .

' Co%owealth Edison Company ' 2
.F R 1.8 1989

' Distribution

cc w/ enclosure:
P. Kovack, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
R. L. Bax, Station Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
.T. Ross, NRR, Project Manager-
Licensing Fee Management Branch-

Resident Inspector, RIII.
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief Public

Utilities Division
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